PUBLIC/LEGAL NOTICE

The Mechanicville Housing Authority (MHA) invites proposals for Housing Quality Standards Inspection
Services for its Housing Choice Voucher rental assistance program for two base years with three one-
year option periods, commencing January 01, 2023. The program operates in the City of Mechanicville,
New York. The Request for Proposals can be obtained (1) by emailing
jenzien@dmeechanicvillehousing.org (2) calling 518-664-9897 Ext. 4.

Proposals are to be sent via US mail, emailed, or hand delivered to the Mechanicville Housing Authority
at 2 Harris Avenue, Suite 1, Mechanicville, NY 12118 in care of John A. Enzien, Executive Director. Email is
jenzien@mechanicvillehousing.org. All proposals must be received prior to 2pm, Wednesday, December
21, 2022.

Any proposal arriving late shall not be accepted unless it is the only proposal received. Opened proposals
are irrevocable for a period of thirty (30) days after opening.

Section 3 business concerns, minority and/or women-owned businesses are encouraged to submit
proposals.

The MHA reserves the right to reject any or all proposals.

John A, Enzien, Executive Director
Mechanicville Housing Authority
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